
Spring (2) 2025 
                              Newsletter 

What’s happening this half term? 

Wednesday 5th March—Year 1 trip  

Friday 7th March  - World Book Day celebrations, more information to follow 

Monday 10th March—Year 3 trip  

Friday 14th March—Firefighter visit for year 4 

Monday 17th March to Friday 21st March—Science Exhibition week, more details to follow 

Friday 21st March—Jupiter charity day, more information to follow 

Monday 7th April—Year 1 Learn to Ride, more information to follow 

Tuesday 8th April—Year 1 Learn to Ride, more information to follow 

Friday 11th April—Lasts day of Spring term.  

Dojo 

Dojo is a communication platform between teacher and parents, if you have not  

already set this up, can you speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Absences are not to be reported via Dojo, please call the office by 9am to report any 

absence. 

Water bottles                             

must be in  

school daily.  

Enrichment  
 
Please note the events/activities/experiences on offer, this half term: 
 
 
 
 

 
This 

Reminder 
All money must be handed in to your child’s class teacher in a named envelope with class, amount 

and description clearly identified.  Dinner money must be paid on a Monday for the following week. 
 

Year 6 Year 3 Year 1 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Woodwork Drama Multi-sports 



 

 
Salisbury Primary School – Spring 2 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Hope you all had a good break. With just a few weeks remaining before the spring term ends, we reach an 

important time to reflect on achievements so far and what we need to focus on over the remainder of the 

academic year. 

 

I would like to begin by thanking you for supporting our Number Day event, which raised an incredible 

£368 for the NSPCC. The children had a great day taking part in the exciting mathematical and  

orienteering activities that we had planned for them. 

 

Our children in Year 6 have been preparing for their end of Key Stage 2 SATs so are well into their revision 

programmes. The tests take place in May, week beginning 13/05/25. We will provide some further  

information closer to the date.  

 

Opportunities for our children to experience learning in different ways is very much part of our approach 

to the wider curriculum, so trips/visits are being organised by staff to ensure children are able to take full 

advantage of what is on offer. The boxing enrichment days were an absolute hit with the children and we 

intend to offer a few more similar things, later in the year. 

 

We continue to promote the importance of healthy lifestyles and active learning with sports coaches  

supplementing lunchtime activities for the children. The coaches always try to engage as many children as 

they can with a range of fun, multi-sport activities. 

 

You will also see that we have a number of events coming up, greatly enjoyed by all – World Book day is 

one such occasion when the children can dress-up to represent their favourite book characters and  

participate in reading activities with a difference.  

 

We have British Science Week coming up soon, when everyone is involved in specialised scientific  

learning – it is usually a great fun week for all! This year we are also planning a science exhibition. We will 

let you know of the details of this in the next few weeks. 

 

At the end of this term, we will be providing a mid-year progress report for your child. It will help you  

understand how well your child is doing and give you an indication of aspects they need to work on over 

the next few months. Further to you receiving the progress update, staff will follow up any queries you 

may have and should you require a follow-up conversation then please arrange with your child’s teacher, 

through class dojo. We have allocated Wednesday 9th April, 3.30 – 4.15pm for this purpose. 

 

Mrs N. Matharu 

 

End of term 

School closes on Friday 11th April and re-opens Monday 28th April to all pupils  
 

  
 


